ANNUAL MEETING REGISTRATION DEADLINE EXTENDED

The deadline for registering with meals has been changed to give folks a little more time. The deadline is now April 14 by midnight PDT.

Local Food Bank Support asked of AM Attendees: Dear Conference AM attenders, the Board of Directors have asked attendees to please bring non-perishable food items that will be donated to the Yakima Rotary Food Bank. If you would like to donate monetarily, please see their website https://yakimarotaryfoodbank.org/ or we encourage you to give to your local food bank. Here are some reminders about what non-perishable items are most helpful: 1) pull-top cans (no can opener needed) 2) Nothing needing additional ingredients to make it.3) Items that are needed and not often given: powdered milk, spices, flour, sugar, tea bags, coffee and oil. Also, laundry detergent, dish soap, feminine hygiene products and pet food (the pets are good for mental health, but be costly).

2025 AM Offering: The offering from the worship services will be evenly divided between Mending Wings (a Yakima Valley ministry to empower and heal Native youth through leadership development, cultural retention and revitalization programs, spirituality and our ways of life.) and N-Sid-Sen. If you forget your offering and would like to donate, links will be provided at the meeting on-site and online. Or, if you like to donate ahead of time here are links to donate to each:

N-Sid-Sen https://n-sid-sen.org/donate-2/ Mending Wings https://mendingwings.net/send10-challenge/

<u>AM On-line Links</u>: will arrive in your inbox the morning of April 25 (because they get lost and sometimes change). Depending on how busy the tech team is, the earliest it might arrive is the evening of April 24.

Please Register your Children: If you are coming to the Annual Meeting with your child, please register them for the meeting. There are children's meals being provided, only for those registered. We also need you to register so we have all of their information for the childcare team. Yes, childcare is being provided for the entirety of the meeting from 12:30 on Friday until the end of worship, all day Saturday and during worship on Sunday. The childcare team will take breaks for meals. Please also bring the preferred snacks for your children and any items for their needs (like bottles, sippy cups, diapers, wipes or potty rings). The snacks are only for the childcare area and will be labeled for each child. [If the cost is prohibitive to register your child, please contact phil@pncucc.org for your Conference to support you in this way.]